
 

Vicki Young Scott - Teacher 1966-1969; 
Physical Education 

My most vivid memory is sponsoring the Senior 
Assembly. 

Southeast Memories 
I remember these teachers and staff members: 
• Mary Margaret Johnson, English 
• Mr. Evans, Principal 
• Mr. Herron, Vice Principal 
• Dorothy Canham, PE District Director 

In addition to my PE classes, I was involved in the following activities: 
• Senior Assembly Sponsor 
• Sports Day Coach - Volleyball and Field Hockey 
• Knightlites Sponsor 
• Intramural Sponsor 

Beyond Southeast 
I lived at 3609 E. 69th Street, KCMO when I was teaching at Southeast.  I 
also taught gymnastics for KC Parks and Rec and enjoyed attending Chiefs 
and MU football games and playing bridge. 

Current events during those years included the riots in Kansas City and the 
moon landing in 1969, right after I left Southeast. 

Later, I continued teaching at Nowlin Middle School (1987-1990) and Paul 
Robeson Middle School (1990-2002).


